Anita Thomson

In regard to the Sundberg Gravel Pit Site, the public information involved and the investigation of
soil at the site, I would appreciate the addition of the words "and Toxic Dump" in the title of the
site. I don't feel like unregulated dumping at the site is stressed sufficiently. It isn't the gravel
mining that presents difficulty, it is the unknown materials on the site that are causing concern.

I would also like to know that soil samples deeper than 15 feet are being taken. As far as I know,
we have no idea who put what in the ground and where.

Otherwise I appreciate the work that the Department of Ecology is doing to assess the toxics on the
site and the sharing of the findings with the public.



